
                                                                                                   4th quarter 2014 

Dear Dr. Cotter and Church, 
 
Warm greetings! 
The year 2014 was full of surprises and wonders. The Lord blessed our ministry abundantly and sealed it with praises 
and thanksgiving.  Through your prayers and financial support, we were able to endure the threats that beset us and 
overcome the challenges and opportunities by the grace of God. We look forward the year 2015 with more passion to 
do for the ministry. In behalf of the church and my family, thank you for our partnership.   
 

HIGHLIGHTS IN 2014 

 
 

 

      

Leo            Mary        Sam 

Lifegate Baptist Church – Updates 
#45, Street 2011, Phnom Penh, Cambodia 

Email: drsleomary@gmail.com  Tel # (855)16876011 

 

The Tago Family – Your Missionary 

Southern Vietnam Border Ministry 
Makara with Don and his family      

(first contact). 
 Below, Makara with Don and his 

father who offered a piece of land for 
the ministry. We covet your prayers. 

 
 

 

   
We praise and thank the Lord for Sam as he 
trained our children learned to play musical 

instruments and a big brother to them.                    
We need your prayers for him. 

 

Makara preaching in the government school. Going to Daechou island for Bible study at Joy’s house. Praise the Lord, his mother god saved and gave this land for the ministry 

 
Before, Chantha and Srey Mom singing special number. Now, our 

Children’s Sunday school teacher in our widows island ministry 

Prayer requests: 
1. Wisdom for Lucro Daniel as Pastor of 
Lifegate Baptist Church 
2. God’s provision 
3. More souls to be saved. 
4. Baptism 

 

Again, in behalf of Lifegate Baptist Church, thank 

you for our  partnership and more blessings in the 

year 2015  as we toil together in God’s vineyard. 

Support received-  

October to December ‘14 

$300 

TO GOD BE THE GLORY!!! 
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